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Comments: I am writing in opposition to the removal of wild horses from the Apache Sitgreaves Nation Forest.

These horses should be protected by the Wild Horse and Burro Act.  Their numbers can be controlled by the use

of PZP.  I know that ranchers want to remove all animals that eat grass or live in the area.  These ranchers are

"thieves" who use MY public land for almost nothing!  They are disgusting and despicable!  Public land belongs

to all Americans not only those who make money by running their cattle.  Stop harassment of and capturing wild

horses!  LEAVE THEM ALONE ON THEIR LAND!

 


